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Welcome back for an exciting Summer Term! 

100 Million minutes Challenge 
Brownhills West finished 87th on the 

leader board out of 679 schools!  

The children at our school read 

179,524 minutes, which is equivalent to 

1014 minutes per child! 

Well done everyone and a big thank you to Mrs 

Winfield for organising this valuable competition. 

Is your child 2 years 

old?  

You may be eligible for 15 

hours free/5 afternoon 

sessions in our Bright Beginnings.  This is a great 

way for your child to have fun, learn and socialise in 

a safe and caring environment with highly 

experienced and skilled professionals.  Please 

contact the school office for more details. 

Family lunches 
It was a real pleasure seeing so 

many of you share your lunch with 

your child/children! Thank you for joining us and for 

your continued support. 

Old uniforms  
We would really appreciate it if you 

could donate your children’s old school 

uniforms to help out families in needs. 

Thank you in advance. 

Private Fostering 
Please be aware that if a non-

blood relative child is living with 

you and has done for more than 

28 days, you must notify Walsall 

Council as this is classed as private fostering. 

Charity walk  
 

Our congratulations go to Oscar 

Bradley from Y6 for raising 

money for McMillan cancer 

support. He attended the 6 miles 

Chasewater fundraising run and 

managed to raise over £200. 

We are proud of you Oscar! 
 

Baby news! 
I am sure you will join us all in 

congratulating Mrs Cox on her lovely 

news that she is expecting her third 

child. We wish her a healthy pregnancy… 

Attendance  
Last week our winners were Reception 

with 98.1% 

This weeks winners are Year 3 with 98.3%. 

Well done to both classes! 

This term’s winners are:  

Important Dates 
 
 

16.04.18 – School reopens 
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Reception have been busy learning lots of new sounds in Read Write 

Inc in our new groups.  We are learning to read so many new words now 

– have you noticed how clever we are?  In maths, we have been learning 

to use ‘bar modelling’ to help us with all our topics, such as addition, 

subtraction, doubling and halving.  We have also been looking for signs 

of Spring, and had a lovely afternoon walking to Chasewater where we 

saw deer, buds, blossom, ants and bees. 
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